
I interviewed Randy Titony and Lee Ann Limber from the Limbs For 
Life organization, which was founded in 1995 by a man named John. A 
Sabolich, and he saw a need to help amputees who don't have enough 
money to get prosthetic limbs.  

 
I asked both Randy and Lee, “What challenges does the organization 

face?” Lee responded, “One challenge we face is not having enough money 
to make the prosthetic limbs we give out”. Then Randy added, “Yes that 
very much the case, we very much in need for more money.” Next I asked, 
“what is the reason you two to this do type of work.” Randy responded 
“well the reason for me is just helping people in need of prosthetic help.” 
Then Lee said “Yes, that's the same reason for me.” Then I said, “what 
advice would you give a student like me who may want to start a non 
profit organization.” Lee said, “well you should start by starting a 
fundraiser for whatever you're interested in, then go from there.” The last 
thing I said was, “Have the recent funding cuts from the Trump 
administration made it hard for you to work.” Randy replied, “No not at 
all, because we don't take government money, we make our own money 
with our labor.”  

 
I really appreciate the work Randy and Lee do and how they make it 

all happen for those in need.  
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